
  

 

Guinness World Record Attempt 
 
My name is Vera and I would like to introduce Christopher Thomas to you. 

 

Chris is one of two bowlers going around Australia attempting the Guinness World Record for 

the most bowls clubs played at in a year. 

 

Chris will be in your area on Wednesday, 29th October at 12pm, and wondered if he could 

have a 10-end game of singles with one of your members please? 

 

Your member would need to be in club uniform, (as Chris will be taking videos and still photos 

of the game) he would also need a marker and two witnesses (the marker can be one of the 

witnesses) to prove that he played on your greens. 

 

Besides the world record attempt, Chris is promoting the Men's Shed and also fund-raising for 

prostate and breast cancer research.   

 

With the help of Bowls Australia and the Cancer Council, Chris has designed special bowls 

shirts with the Blue and Pink ribbons on them.  

 

For supporting Chris, your club will also have the chance to win $1,000 of club wear from “fcw 

Fashion Clubwear”. Any support your club can give Chris would be most appreciated. 

 

On this epic adventure, Chris will be collecting for Cancer Research on behalf of: 

 

 the Cancer Council, 

 the National Breast Cancer Foundation and 

 the Prostate Cancer Foundation of Australia. 

 
For further information, please visit Chris’ face-book site: “Chris Will For Cancer” 

Many thanks for your time.   

 

My kindest regards  

 
Vera    

Mob: 0499 014 023 

Booking Co-ordinator 
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